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28th March 2018 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
We have had a very unusual Spring Term here at Mossbrook.  It was always scheduled to be 
very short but the weather meant that the term was reduced by a further three days.  Thank 
you so much for your patience at that time.  Closing the school is never something that I want 
to do but the extreme weather conditions meant that like so many other schools I had no 
choice.  It also became clear that there were some issues with our text system, hopefully 
these are now corrected and you are receiving all of the messages that are sent. 
 
Sports Relief and World Book Day 
Thank you to all of the children and staff who made such a good effort to dress up (and 
families that put so much effort in to helping the children to dress up).  The children really 
benefitted from the activities that went on in school for both days. 
 
Dates: 
28th March: Last day of Spring 2 
16th April: First day of Summer 1 
25th May: Last day of Summer 1 
 
Please remember that we close a day earlier than other schools due to the heating 
work that is happening over the Easter break. 
 
I hope that you have a really good Easter break with family and friends. 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 
 
 
Headteacher 


